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February 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer  

The History Department is organising a trip for Year 9 students to the Imperial War 

Museum, London on Friday, 22 March 2024. The purpose of this trip is to follow up on 

some of our recent learning about World War One, World War Two and the Cold War era.  

The cost of the trip will be £14.62 per pupil. This is to cover the cost of the coach to and 

from the museum (entry to the museum itself is free).  

On the day of the trip, pupils will need to bring a packed lunch with them and wear full 

school uniform, although trainers are encouraged due to the large amount of walking.  

The coach will leave school by 8.00 am and will return to school by approximately 5.00 pm 

(traffic dependent).  

Currently, we are asking for parents/carers to indicate if their Year 9 child would like to go 

on the trip. This needs to be done via the forms section on ParentMail by Tuesday, 27 

February.  

There are 65 places available on this trip. If more than 65 pupils have shown interest in 

the trip, names will be drawn out of a hat in order to determine who can go, and payment 

will then be made available via ParentMail/payments/shop by the 9 March.  

If you are experiencing financial difficulty and may need financial assistance for this trip, 

please contact Mrs Marshall at school to discuss this further 

(financeoffice@goldington.beds.sch.uk).  

Yours sincerely  

S Shea  

Mrs S Shea  

Teacher of History 
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